
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS REELECTED AND ALL RESOLUTIONS PASS AT AGM; IR 

AGREEMENT SIGNED 

Vancouver, BC. – May 14, 2018 – Harvest Gold Corporation (TSX.V: HVG) (the “Company”) 

is pleased to announce that at the Company’s AGM held May 9th in Vancouver, its 5 Directors 

were reelected with between 90% and 99% of the almost 9 million shares voted. Richard Mark, 

Christopher Cherry, Edward Zablotny, David Mosher and Joel Matheson will continue as Harvest 

Gold’s Board of Directors until the next AGM. The Company’s Auditors, DMLC of Vancouver 

were reappointed, the share option plan was approved, and the shareholders approved the updated 

and new Articles of the Company. Each of these resolutions passed with over 90% approval.  

The Company is also pleased to announce that it has engaged Vincent J. Marciano to provide 

media and investor awareness services to the Company. The engagement is for a term of 12 

months at a rate of $2,000 per month payable monthly in advance. Mr. Marciano is based in 

Alexandria, Kentucky and is the principal of the “Stateside Report”, a podcast focused on the 

junior resource sector. 

Finally, the Company and its JV partner Evrim Resources (TSX.V: EVM) have signed an 

extension agreement to give Harvest Gold until December 31, 2018 to complete its first-year 

commitment of $1M in exploration expenditures on the Cerro Cascaron property in Mexico.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Rick Mark, 

President and CEO 

Harvest Gold Corporation 

For more information please contact: 

Rick Mark or Jan Urata 

@ 604.682.2928 or info@harvestgoldcorp.com  

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies 

of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.  
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